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Ref.U12021/02/2019/30-MEC                                                      Dated: 05.04.2019 

 

NOTICE 

 

It is for the information to all the Dental candidates that in compliance with 

the Ministry’s (MoHFW) directions the qualifying cut-off percentile for NEET- 

MDS 2019 has been reduced for each category (General/ SC/ ST/ OBC and Persons 

with locomotor disability of lower limbs). Therefore an additional number of 

candidates are qualified as per new percentile and such candidates can also register 

for Online PG Counselling 2019 (Copy of Notification enclosed). 

 

Notice posted on: 05.04.2019 

 

 




